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Law Week Colorado Interviews Regional Managing Partner
About Denver Office Move
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Fisher Phillips announced that its Denver office moved to the city’s Central Business District and

doubled its physical footprint with 20,235 square feet of new space. Regional Managing Partner,

Mike Greco, discussed the move in a feature interview with Law Week Colorado in which he

explained that the office’s recent growth trajectory was the driving force behind the move.

The article explains some of the unique circumstances presented by the COVID-19 pandemic and

points out the fact that the enlarged footprint makes social distancing easier which has made it safer

for employees to return to the office. The piece goes on to describe additional safety measures that

have been adopted by the firm as well as some other considerations as the office adjusts to the “new

normal” of the post pandemic world.

To read the full article, visit Law Week Colorado.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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